September 24, 2021
Dear Parents and Guardians

We hope you have been enjoying this beautiful fall weather. Our students are
loving being able to spend time outside. We seem to be collecting a large number
of hoodies and jackets that are being forgotten on the playground. If your child is
missing a coat, please have them check the lost and found bin.

It has been so nice to see our students back in the library and getting a chance to
select their books from the shelves. Library books are loaned out for one week. If
a student wants the book for longer, they are welcome to renew their book.

This week our students did an excellent job with our annual Bus Evacuation Drill.
Students learned why and how to exit the bus safely in an emergency. Students
also participated in our second Fire Drill of the year and did wonderfully.

Thank you again for all the donations to the Terry Fox Run, our students enjoyed
getting out and making a difference. In total $632.15 was raised for The Terry Fox
Foundation. Way to go Jays!

Please remember that this Wednesday is Orange Shirt Day. We will be doing a
short ceremony in the morning and teachers will be doing some activities during
the day. Thursday will be a school closure day for the National Day for Truth and
Reconciliation. Schools will be open again on the Friday, Oct. 1.

James Mowat Staff



